
 

  

               

        

       

           

       

     

            

           

         

          

        

  

           

            

           

            

        

          

            

         

 

  

  

   

Lake Cochituate Path 

What is happening? 

A Design Public Hearing will be held by MassDOT in Natick to present an overview of the proposed 

Lake Cochituate Path Project in Natick. MassDOT invites you to attend the Design Public Hearing 

to learn more about the need for the Project, work to be performed, schedule, potential impacts to 

the public (including vehicular and pedestrian/ bicyclists), and next steps. All views and comments 

will be considered to the maximum extent possible. 

How will this affect you? 

This Project will include constructing an approximate 0.4-mile segment of shared-use path along 

Route 9, from Archer Drive to Cochituate Rail Trail. A secure right-of-way is necessary for this 

Project. Acquisitions in fee and permanent or temporary easements may be required. The 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts is responsible for acquiring all needed rights in private or public 

lands. MassDOT’s policy concerning land acquisitions will be presented in the hearing. 

When Where 

October 30th , 2023 Natick Town Hall 

6:30 pm EST Dlott Meeting Room, 2nd Floor 

13 E Central Street 

Natick, MA, 01760 

Visit www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events for more information. 

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 

modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 

services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 

MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 

early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any 

written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, 

MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 
610680 
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